2008-01-02 Report No. 01/2008: Statement of ING Bank Śląski S.A. on the application of corporate governance principles 
Pursuant to §29 para. 3 of the Stock Exchange Regulations, the Management Board of ING Bank Śląski S.A. represent that the Bank and the authorities thereof express the will to adhere to the corporate governance principles outlined in the “Best Practices of Warsaw Stock Exchange Listed Companies”, excluding Principle IV.8, pertaining to the change of the certified auditor. 
In view of the necessity of consolidating the financial statements and of the unified approach of ING Group to the principles of changing the auditor, compliant with the applicable EU legislation, the Bank Management Board and the Supervisory Board made the decision on declaring the non-application of that Principle within the meaning adopted in the “Best Practices of Warsaw Stock Exchange Listed Companies”. 

At the same time, the Bank Management Board notifies of the Bank’s use from 2008 onwards of the services of a new entity qualified to audit financial statements. Based on the decision taken by the Bank Supervisory Board, during the period of the following three years this will be Ernst & Young Audit Spółka z o.o., having its registered office in Warsaw.
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